
 

Media Statement                                                                                         24 June 2020 

 

MINISTER DIDIZA EXTENDS THE VALIDITY PERIOD OF VOUCHERS FOR THE 

COLLECTION OF INPUTS BY SUCCESSFUL FARMERS FOR THE COVID-19 

AGRICULTURAL RELIEF FUND 

 

The Minister of Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development Ms Thoko Didiza, MP 

would like to announce the extension of the validity period for the Covid-19 agricultural relief 

fund vouchers issued to farmers for the collection of inputs from approved suppliers across 

the country. 

The Minister is extending the validity period of the vouchers to 31 July 2020. The vouchers 

were due to expire on 30 June 2020.  The Minister’s decision is aimed at ensuring that 

farmers and suppliers transact successfully without pressure of time and that suppliers make 

available enough stock. 

The department is in constant communication with all suppliers appointed to supply inputs 

and to ensure that they make available enough stock. 

The Minister has also communicated her decision with provincial MECs to monitor this 

process.  

 

-Ends-  

 

For media enquiries please contact Mr Reggie Ngcobo on 0828832458. 
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